

Meeting minutes from Monthly Meeting held at Hampstead Elementary School 6/17/2020

These notes are not a verbatim transcription of the meeting Attendance record kept by the secretary

This meeting was held to share the requirements and guidelines for the Hot Shots to reopen.

- -There will be waivers for parents to sign for each player
- -Parks and Recs created guidelines that need to be followed by each rec Council and their organizations
 - -Coaches and volunteers must complete the trainings from CCP&R that were emailed to them
 - -Each player must have their own hand sanitizer at all events
 - -Each player must wear a mask from the car to the field and from the field back to the Car
 - -Social distancing guidelines of 6ft must be followed
 - -Parents are to sit 25 yards away from practices
 - -There is to be no sharing of drinks and no high fives. Players and coaches should not be Touching each other
 - -Equipment bags need to distanced
 - -No huddles
 - -Taking temps is not required
 - -Screening must take place at every practice and or game. Logs must be kept and submitted to Mike H. (Can be electronic or paper)
 - -If coaches stay 6ft away from players they do not need to wear a mask

- -As coaches and volunteers we do not need to police the parents
- -Each organization needs to submit a plan
- -In regards to the Rec teams; we would like to hold two clinics in July and August
- -Tournament schedules are starting to fill up go ahead and register as we can start playing
 - -We should be able to go out of state
- -Lisa will take the blurb of the website stating we are closed
- -Drea shared that the uniforms should be in by July 7th and if items are needed in the meantime let her know as she has extra items.